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Mayor Paul Coogan Hosting Second ARPA Public Meeting 

   

(Fall River, MA- August 2, 2021)- Following the success of the City’s first ARPA Public 

Meeting on July 19th, Mayor Paul Coogan and members of the City of Fall River’s American 

Rescue Plan Advisory Panel will hold a second meeting on Wednesday, August 11, 2021 from 

5:30pm to 7:00pm in the Atrium of Government Center. Members of the general public are 

invited to attend and offer their input regarding the use of the ARPA funding received by the 

City of Fall River. Media are invited to attend. 

 “We were humbled to hear the thoughtful, community oriented ideas that residents brought to 

the table at our first ARPA meeting,” remarked Mayor Paul Coogan. “Those who provided input 

and sat in the audience made sure that it was a positive, respectful dialogue that was entirely 

focused on how we can better Fall River. I look forward to continuing this conversation at our 

next meeting on August 11th.” 

  The July 19th meeting was recorded and is available for viewing at the following link: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=pydPi-Ur4DU&pp=sAQA 


